
Ref: PQ 10658/25 

07th April 2025  

Deputy Paul Murphy 
Dáil Eireann  
Dublin 2  

Dear Deputy Murphy 

I refer to your parliamentary question below which has been forwarded to me for attention.  
Firstly, please accept my apologies for the delay in issuing a response.   

PQ 10658/25 – To ask the Minister for Health if, in relation to the report on the 
consultant report relating to operations at Cappagh and Temple Street hospitals, any 
further osteotomies were performed at either Cappagh or Temple Street after the 
delivery of the report (details supplied). 

Details supplied: https://www.ontheditch.com/nhs-consultant-report/ 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) Response: 

Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) and the National Orthopaedic Hospital Cappagh (NOHC) 
have not stopped performing pelvic osteotomies.  All children who require pelvic osteotomies 
will have their case discussed at a pre-operative cross site multidisciplinary team meeting.  

Yours sincerely 

_____________________  

Dr. Ike Okafor 

Clinical Director 

Email: Ikechukwu.Okafor@childrenshealthireland.ie 

https://www.ontheditch.com/nhs-consultant-report/

